### Memories

The Official Newsletter of the Grover Cleveland High School Class of 1965 www.gchs65.com

Volume 2, Number 18 Dec 20, 2015 Contact: Pete Senoff (petesenoff@earthlink.net)



On behalf of our entire Organizing Committee, we wish you, your family and all of our classmates from the Class of 1965 the most joyous and most memorable of holidays.

(continued on next page)

### **Catching Up After Our October Events**

Well, it's been 64 days since our unforgettable October 17<sup>th</sup>, 50-Year Celebration. There is a lot to catch up on for all of us, not the least of which is getting our newsletter back on a consistent publishing schedule.

So, this is the second official newsletter since the October 15-18 events and the last one for 2015. And, as such, it will be relatively brief, holding more content until the 2016 issues start rolling out in January.

### Have You Checked Out All of the Photos From the October Events on Our Website?

Because we wanted to provide you (those of you who attended and also those of you who were not able to be there) a great photographic record of all of the activities from October, we stationed several photographers on duty throughout the four days of events.

And the photos they shot...literally hundreds and hundreds of remarkable images....now appear on our website: <a href="https://www.gchs65.com">www.gchs65.com</a>. We are still in the process of adding captions and identifications to each photo, although many are already identified. And you who were there know who you are. We hope you are enjoying them.

We also want to acknowledge those of you who sent us photos that you took with your own cameras and cell phones. We really appreciate them and hope that more of you can send us any photos you took at our October events. We (and your classmates would love to see them published on our website. Just email them (jpegs are preferable) to: <a href="mailto:petesenoff@earthlink.net">petesenoff@earthlink.net</a>. Thanks.



### **Looking for Information on Specific GCHS65 Friends?**

#### Here's a simple way to find them on our website

We built our website full of features to make it easy for you to find information on people you are seeking...both in terms of <u>stories and photos</u>. And not just for the October 2015 Events...but for anything at all on our huge website.

The easiest tool is the search box that appears in the upper right hand corner of <u>each</u> <u>and every page</u>. (See sample below) Just type in a person's name and you will get relevant information on where to find that person on the website, via automatic links to the exact page and section. Try it for yourself. It will save you lots of time.



# Don't Forget About All of The Friends You Re-Visited in October...Plus Those New Friendships You Made At That Time.

You can (and probably will) stay in touch with your friends via phone, email and social media (like Facebook, Instagram and Snapchat). But there's another way to stay in touch.

Use our (actually YOUR) Class of 1965 website (<a href="www.gchs65.com">www.gchs65.com</a>) to keep up with photos, Life Stories and updates from your friends and classmates. Our website existed well before the 50-Year Celebration and it was designed and designated to be around for many years to come...as your exclusive vehicle. Please read it regularly and contribute to the site with photos, Life Stories, comments and opinions. We would love to hear from you.

## A Delayed "Thank You" to Some of the People Who Helped Us With The 50-Year Celebration

In addition to our core committee (Dick Eyster, Dixie Reinhardt, Gloria Dorcy, Jeff Davis, Kristie Bechtold and myself), we'd like to gratefully acknowledge the assistance of the following people who were so vital to the success of the Saturday Night (October 17<sup>th</sup>) event (we apologize if we missed anyone). Thank you to everyone.

Sandy Moore Cheryl Karlin Marci Huse Barbara Conklin Ron Hoffman Larry Riggs Mary Mudd Linda Boman Cindy Eyster Shari Davis Donna Irwin Diane Dooly Billy Vorst Gregg Hall Rose Hogan

Katie Watts-Whitaker Dennis Whitaker Paul Andersen Bob Hardy David Rounds

# We Have Just Sold-Out of the First Batch of our Memories DVD. Have You Ordered Your Copy?



Those of you who placed your orders early (pre-December 10) for our sensational Memories DVD from the October 15-18 events will be receiving them within the next few days. And we are pressing another batch early next week, for all new orders that arrive prior to January 1. Have you ordered your copy yet? It's just \$29.95.

All of the details, including contents and how to order, are on our website (<a href="www.gchs65.com">www.gchs65.com</a>, in the section entitled "More From the 50-Year Celebration".

Questions? Contact: petesenoff@earthlink.net.